KINGSTON BLOUNT SEASON PREVIEW 2017

The start of what is planned to be a record season with five meetings at Kington Blount is just two weeks away.

All the setting up is well underway and the course itself is in fine condition with an excellent covering of grass.  As always a preliminary going report will be issued prior to the close of entries and then updated regularly to reflect any change through to raceday itself.

The season kicks off on 4 March with the Kingston Blount Racing Club meeting starting at 1pm.  This meeting features national qualifiers in the Skinners’ Ladies Series and Connolly’s Red Mills Intermediate Race Series.  Entries for this meeting close on Monday 27 February at 12pm by post, telephone or email to the Secretary as shown on page 160 of the Planner or online to the Point to Point Racing Company by 12.30pm.

On 1 April the Kimblewick meeting features the 4 miles Southern National with a first race time of 2pm.  Prior to the point to point races there will be a charity race at 1pm so come along early and enjoy your picnic while watching it.

The third meeting is the second Kimblewick meeting on Sunday, 7 May (note a change from Saturday in previous years).

[bookmark: _GoBack]The season ends with two fixtures on the Spring Bank Holiday weekend.

We are very excited to be staging the 2017 Anglo Irish Challenge featuring a team of male and female ridders from Ireland taking on their counterparts from the UK in a four race series.  We have been permitted to offer enhanced prize money for the meeting and the challenge races are also open to horses trained in Ireland.  This meeting will be on Friday 26 May with a six race card starting at 4pm.  Half price tickets are available if bought in advance before 15 April - see below.

Sunday 28 May will be the Berks and Bucks with Staff College and RMAS Meeting which will be another six race card but also including the now famous hound race.  First race 2pm. 

In common with the majority of point to points admission charges for all the meetings in 2017 will be £10 per person (Under 18s free) with free parking.  There will also be a Reserved Car Park at £40 which must be purchased in advance subject to space.

Tickets for all of our meetings can be purchased in advance.  Visit the course website at www.kimblewickraces.co.uk for details and especially the half price offer for 26 May.

We look forward to meeting all our regular racegoers during the season and hopefully some new faces.
